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NHS Rotherham Clinical Commissioning Group 

Primary care committee – 19th September 2018 

 

Amendments to the delegation agreement 

Lead Executive: Chris Edwards, Chief Officer 

Lead Officer: Jacqui Tuffnell, Head of Commissioning 

Lead GP: Dr Avanthi Gunasekera, SCE  

Purpose:  
 

The purpose of this document is to note changes to the general practice delegation agreement.  
These changes are being implemented nationally to ensure compliance with the General Data 
Protection Regulations (GDPR). 
 

Background: 

In 2015, as part of the delegation of its statutory duties, NHS England required Rotherham CCG to 
sign a delegation agreement.  A revised version of this agreement has been received and has been 
reviewed by officer support to confirm that the only changes to the agreement relate to compliance 
with GDPR. 

 

Analysis of key issues and of risks 

At the time of signing in 2015, legal advice was taken and a number of areas were identified as 
potential risks and these remain within the current document with the same risk applied. 

 

Financial Implications: 

N/A 

Human Resource Implications: 

N/A 

Procurement: 

N/A 

Recommendations: 

To note the revised delegation agreement 
 

 


